
 

CT-PAT Container Seal Compliance 

Dear Vendor,  

In an effort to assure the security of our merchandise and products being shipped on the 
rail or over-ocean, AAFES is requiring that all containers be sealed with cable or rod lock 
type seals. The Department of Homeland security is supporting this security measure as 
part of the Customs Trade-Partnership Against Terrorism (CT-PAT) program set forth in 
April 2002. 

If you have any questions, or need assistance obtaining seals, the Point of Contact in the 
AAFES Traffic Office can be reached at 214-312-3678. 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Brandi D. Sills 
Transportation Analyst 
AAFES Logistics  
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